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The ISO received comments on the topics discussed at the April 12 stakeholder meeting from the following: 

1. Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) 
 

 

 

 

 

Copies of the comments submitted are located on the Local capacity requirements process webpage at: 

https://stakeholdercenter.caiso.com/RecurringStakeholderProcesses/Local-capacity-requirements-process-2023  

 

The following are the ISO’s responses to the comments. 
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1. Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) 
Submitted by: Igor Grinberg 

No Comment Submitted CAISO Response 
1a   Please provide your organization’s overall comments on the 2023 and 

2027 Local Capacity Requirements Technical Study Final Results: 
  PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the 2023 and 2027 
Local Capacity Requirements (LCR) Technical Study Final Results.  Below, 
please find PG&E’s brief comments. 
  For ease of use for all stakeholders, PG&E recommends that the CAISO 
identify the applicable transmission constraint on the energy storage charging 
charts by facility name.  Currently, the transmission constraint is in a separate 
table and on a different page. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
 
Going forward the CAISO will look into the feasibility of including the 
constraint name in the energy storage charging graphs. 

 
 
 
 


